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Collaboration with Water Quality and Friends of the Van Duzen

Friends of the Van Duzen would like to engage in a joint project with the Water Quality Control Board to

measure and monitor turbidity, suspended sediment, and sediment discharge in the Van Duzen River Basin.

Through our organization, we can work over the next 4 months to establish an alliance with the following schools, organizations, and residents to insure watershed wide protection and to empower the community to preserve the integrity of the unique old growth ecosystem found in the Van Duzen River Basin.

The following individuals and organizations have either already committed to a water monitoring project or have expressed an interest in becoming involved:

Humboldt County Parks

California State Parks

California Dept.of Fish and Game

Eel River Improvement Group

Fortuna Creeks Project, Fortuna High School

Salmon Forever

Bridgeville Elementary School

Cuddeback Elementary School

Hydesville Elementary School

College of the Redwoods

Humboldt State University

River Web: Web Page designer

Community Clean Water Institute

Adopt a Watershed
The following Friends of the Van Duzen members are either presently monitoring water quality or have expressed a desire to work on the project:

Sal Steinberg: lower Cummings Creek

Maria Jorgenson: middle Cummings Creek

Pat Boyle: lower Hely Creek

Russell Sampson: Main Stem, Wilder Road

Donna Blakely : Main Stem, Little Golden Gate

John Peloez : Flannigan Creek

Barry Stewart: Fox Creek

Paul Trichilo: GIS Analyst, Institute for Fisheries Resource

Josh Harkins : Hydrologist, Harkin’s Report

Patrick Higgins: Biologist, KRIS Coho

In order to do an effective collaboration, a grant would need to be written to upgrade monitoring equipment, develop secure sites, fund the laboratory, provide trainings to residents, recruit a paid local director for the project, establish appropriate school projects based on place based learning, develop community volunteer and paid staff, and expand our Adopt the Duzen project with GIS mapping and locators for each monitoring site. 

Timetable: Meeting of all the parties in April. Implementation of the system during the dry summer.

Water Wide Monitoring Project in place by October 2005. 

